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Respectfully, this Cap and Trade legislation will do
nothing other than cost working Oregonians more
money. Oregon is not responsible for global
warming or plastic dumped in the ocean. Oregon
families are among the most environmentally
conscious people in the world. Blaming Oregonians
crimes” committed by China

|II

for the environmenta
or India or Malaysia is ludicrous. The only point of
this scheme is to transfer wealth from Oregon
residents into the cofers of government to be
wasted!!!!

No on Cap and Trade.
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